Weekly Family Update
Week of June 9 - 13, 2025

Spirit Week, Pride Walk, & KOTR Band Road Trip - More June Fun!
Dear Coyote Families,

What a fantastic week we've had at school, filled with learning, laughter, and so many
wonderful moments!

[ want to extend a huge thank you to all our dedicated staff for their incredible hard work.
They truly go above and beyond for our students, and their commitment was especially
evident last week as they diligently completed report cards. We're so proud of the effort
everyone put in!

We are also welcoming several staff back: Ms. Lepine and Ms. Kinny are returning
part-time, and Mr. Burman is back full time. Ms. Nisbet and Ms. Kohls will continue sharing
their positions with Ms. Lepine and Ms. Kinny, and Mr. Abdul will remain on until Thursday
this week as part of the transition.

Get Ready for Spirit Week!

Get ready for some extra fun this week as we dive into Spirit Week! Your children are
invited to participate in our themed dress-up days, adding an extra spark to their school
week. Here's what we have planned:

Monday: Twin/Triplet Day

Tuesday: Blast from the Past (Choose Your Favourite Decade!)

Wednesday: Rainbow Colour Day

Thursday: Tropical Day

Friday: Class Theme Day (Each class will choose their own creative theme!)

We can't wait to see all the imaginative outfits!

Upcoming Events You Won't Want to Miss!

We have a number of exciting events happening soon that we wanted to share with you:



e This Wednesday, our students and staff will be participating in a Pride Walk during
the middle block, celebrating inclusivity and community.

e Our talented Band will be presenting their Spring Concert next Monday, June 9th,
from 10:45 AM to 12:45 PM. All are welcome to come and enjoy the music!

e Our Kindergarten students are looking forward to hosting their delightful
Lemonade Social next Tuesday, June 10th, from 10:45 AM to 12:45 PM. It's always a
sweet event for our new kinders joining us in September!

e Students in EMF7/8A are excited for their Field Trip to Upper Canada Village
Wednesday, June 11th. We know they'll have a wonderful educational experience.

e Thursday, June 12th, we will be celebrating School Bus Driver Appreciation Day.
Please join us in thanking these essential members of our school community who
safely transport our children every day.

e Our Band will also be showcasing their talents with performances at North Gower
and Manotick PS Friday, June 13th.

ICYMI (In Case You Missed It)!

From previous Family Updates:

KOTR Family Fun Fair - June 19th!

Mark your calendars! Our KOTR Family Fun Fair is just around the corner, happening on
Thursday, June 19th, 2025. It's going to be a lively event packed with delicious food,
engaging activities, and fantastic prizes!

Basket Raffle - We Need Your Help!

A highlight of the fair is our themed gift basket raffle, with each class creating a unique
basket. We'd truly appreciate your support in collecting items to make these baskets
spectacular! Please keep an eye out for an email from your child's teacher, which will detail
your class's specific theme and provide suggested items. We kindly ask for all contributions
to be sent in by Tuesday, June 17th. Your generosity makes a huge difference!

Raffle Tickets & Pizza Orders

Don't forget, you can purchase raffle tickets and even order pizza for the fair through
School Cash Online.

Jump Rope for Heart - Tuesday, June 24th!



We're thrilled to announce that KOTR is participating in Jump Rope for Heart! This
wonderful fundraiser encourages our students to get active, build healthy habits, and give
back to the community.

Why are we participating?

1. Supporting Vital Research: The money raised by our school directly helps Heart &
Stroke drive crucial heart and brain research. This research saves lives, prevents
heart disease and stroke, and provides support to families living with these
conditions.

2. Inclusive Fun: Jump Rope for Heart is an inclusive event designed for all abilities,
helping kids to get moving and discover new and exciting ways to stay active.

Our main Jump Event will take place on Tuesday, June 24th, during the middle block. More
information regarding the event schedule will be shared soon.

To learn more about the impact of Jump Rope for Heart, feel free to watch this video shared
by Heart & Stroke: https: //vimeo.com /1019900823. Please also refer to the attached poster
for more details.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support in making our school such a vibrant
and positive place for our students. We truly appreciate you!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara

Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Rideau PS
COYOTE CORE VALUES:

Accountability ~ Empathy ~ Integrity ~ Respect ~ Self-Discipline


https://vimeo.com/1019900823
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